
Friday 14th MarchWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have had an amazing trip to Finkley Down Farm! They walked really nicely together around the 
farm, looking at all the animals. They enjoyed playing with some toys and having lunch in the ‘wellie room’ and 
then most of them enjoy playing on the soft play. We went and had a bounce on the big pillows before getting 

back on the bus home!
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages
Well done to Cole for 
winning our Kind award 

this week. This was 
awarded for using kind 

hands with adults.

A reminder to all parents 
that swimming starts for 

us on Monday. Please 
ensure the correct 

swimming clothes are sent 
in. The children will need a 

towel, appropriate swim 
wear and a swim nappy if 

required.
Thank you!


